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ABOUT THE TURKEY CREEK COVENANTS… 

 

The Turkey Creek Subdivision is a deed restricted community, which means that all the owners 

in the subdivision (“Turkey Creek”) are subject to a set of documents called “Covenants” or 

“Deed Restrictions”.  The Covenants are a set of rules or requirements that each lot in the 

subdivision is bound by.  These Covenants “run with the land”, which means that when 

ownership of the lots in the subdivision change hands, the buyers are as bound by the Covenants 

as the sellers were. The purpose of the Covenants is to enhance the value of the homes in Turkey 

Creek. 

 

The original Covenants were put into place when Turkey Creek was created in 1978, and were 

set to expire or be renewed in 2008. Several years ago, the Turkey Creek Homeowners 

Association Board of Directors (“Board”) and some interested residents decided to form a 

committee to make proposed amendments to the Covenants.  The purpose of the committee was 

to look carefully at each covenant, bring it up to date if necessary, change it if desirable, leave it 

alone if was working well, and add new ones if necessary.  The Committee held a series of 

meetings to which all Turkey Creek homeowners were invited, and, after taking input from any 

interested resident, agreed on a proposed set of new covenants.  These new covenants were then 

submitted to Turkey Creek’s lawyer, who made changes necessary to ensure that the new 

covenants conformed to current Florida law. 

 

Finally, in 2008, each homeowner in Turkey Creek was sent a ballot asking residents to vote yes 

or no on the covenants proposed by the committee and approved by the lawyer. The new 

covenants were approved by well over the 50% majority required, and they were recorded in the 

county land records in November of 2008, just before the old covenants expired in December. 

 

The new covenants are found on this web site in two versions: the first, called "Current 

Covenants” simply shows the covenants adopted and recorded in December 2008. The second, 

called “Comparison of Current Covenants w/Expired Covenants” is a marked-up copy showing 

the specific changes from the original Covenants. 

 

Any Turkey Creek owner who has questions about the new Covenants should contact a Board 

Member.  Board members’ contact information is listed on this web site. 




















